GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL
OFFICE OF THE SUB-DIVISIONAL OFFICER,
v+ + BOLPUR, BIRBHUM

E-mai! ID: ~ sdoblp@gmail.com/sdmubolpur@gmail.com
(Kanyashree Section)

Memo:-  190(4) /kanya -18 dated:- 20/ 07 /2018
To:

1. The Registrar, Visva Bharati University ,Santiniketan, West Bengal

2. Principale, Siksha Satra, Visva Bharati.

3. Principale. Patha Vhavana , Visva Bharati

4. Mrs Paromita Roy, Faculty member,Department of Social Work.

Sub:~ Regarding information & processing of Kanyashree forms

Sir/Madam,
This is to inform you that the portal(www.wbkanyashree.gov.in/admin_pages/) is now

open for fresh enrolment (both K1 and K2), K1 renewal and K2 upgradation of girls eligible in
the financial year 2018-19.

In this tegard T am requesting you to inform all the eligible beneficiaries of your
institution about the information and I am aiso requesting you to arrange to upload data of
Kanyashree in your login of your institution under Kanyashree portal as early as possible.

Thanking you.

Yours faithiully,
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Sub-Divisional Officer,
Bolpur, Birbhum




